
 
 
 

Welcome to the Fall Meeting. 
 

We extend a warm welcome to the Cruising Club of America’s 2020 Fall Meeting.  

This year, unlike any previous year because of the COVID-19 pandemic, we will be 
making adventurous use of the air waves as we embark on an entirely virtual Fall 
Meeting using video conferencing. While we will miss the camaraderie of meeting 
face to face; socializing with one another; and enjoying the sights of Seattle, there is 
the opportunity for more of our Members to attend and participate in the committee 
meetings and contribute to the vibrancy of our truly outstanding Club. 

We are indebted to the leadership of Susan Stillman, Fall Meeting Chair; Anne 
Kolker, Events Chair; Michael Moradzadeh, Web Master; Vice Commodore, Chris 
Otorowski and numerous others who have made the necessary arrangements for our 
2020 Fall Meeting  And special thanks to all of our hardworking committee chairs 
and committee members for persevering through this Covid year.  

Please be part of history and make this the best ever virtual CCA Fall Meeting. 

 

 

 

Welcome CCA Members, Committee Chairs, 
Governing Board, Station R/Cs and Post 
Captains to our first ever virtual Fall Meeting! 

Bob Medland 
Commodore 
Bob Medland 
Commodore 
 


